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I am opposed to the Windsor Bridge Replacement Project in Windsor and in favor of a bypass which 
takes through traffic away from the heart of Windsor. A replacement bridge with 3 lanes will not 
solve the traffic problems now and certainly not in the future. A long term solution is required that 
does not impact Windsors heritage the way the replacement bridge would (by destroying the old 
bridge and running through Thompson Square). Ruining the historic feel of Windsor just to add one 
more lane to the bridge is a waste of taxpayers money because it is not a traffic solution and will 
likely impact negatively on the community and on the tourism industry. 


